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06/20/2019  MCWD Notice of Adjourned Board Meeting 

MAMMOTH COMMUNITY WATER DISTRICT 
Post Office Box 597 

Mammoth Lakes, California 93546-0597 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 

The Board of Directors of Mammoth Community Water District adjourned its Regular Board 
Meeting of Thursday, June 20, 2019 at 9:28 p.m., to be continued on Tuesday, June 25, 2019 
at 10:00 a.m. 

The meeting will be held in the conference room at the District facility located one mile east of Old Mammoth Road on 
Meridian Boulevard, just off Highway 203, Mammoth Lakes, California. 

PATRICK A. HAYES 
General Manager 

Date of Issuance Friday, June 21, 2019 

Posted: MCWD Office 
MCWD Website:  www.mcwd.dst.ca.us 

 cc:   Members, Board of Directors 
Town of Mammoth Lakes 
KMMT, KIBS, KSRW Radio 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need a disability related modification or accommodation to 
participate in this meeting please call Stephanie Hake at (760) 934-2596 at least one full day before the meeting. 

Documents and material relating to an open session agenda item that are provided to the Mammoth Community Water District 
Board of Directors less than 72 hours prior to a regular meeting will be available for public inspection and copying at the District 
facility located at 1315 Meridian Boulevard, Mammoth Lakes, California. 


